
Dear Wheeling High School Students, Staff, and Families, 

As we reflect on the first quarter of the 2024-25 school 
year, I could not be more proud of what our students, 
staff, and community have already accomplished. From 
the incredible relationships that have been built to the 
numerous successes in and out of the classroom, this quarter has been a
remarkable start to the year.

At Wheeling High School, we believe relationships are the foundation of
everything we do. This was evident when WHS was recently featured on FOX 32’s
Orange Friday pep rally, a celebration of our strong sense of community and
school spirit. Our commitment to student excellence was also on full display as
students and teachers presented at the International Manufacturing Trades
Show at McCormick Place in Chicago, further showcasing the innovation and
leadership of our school community.

Our ongoing work around a new school improvement plan continues to center on
academic growth, post-secondary preparedness, and culture and climate. We are
focused on ensuring students feel connected and supported throughout their
time here, particularly with key goals around growth in English Language Arts
and math, strengthening freshman instruction and support, and ensuring
students remain on track for graduation. We are committed to fostering a school
climate that promotes belonging and engagement for all.

This past quarter, we also celebrated a vibrant Homecoming Week, filled with
events that brought together students, staff, families, and alumni. From
Wheeling’s Got Talent, to our annual Volley for the Cure event supporting
breast cancer research, to Senior Night for our inaugural girls’ flag football
team, the energy around campus was electric. We were honored to welcome back
the classes of 1974 and 2004 for their reunions and capped off the week with an
energetic, fun, and memorable Homecoming Dance. The display of school spirit
included Friday night soccer and tackle football games, performances from our
cheer, dance, and band programs, and a spectacular fireworks display.

As we head into the second quarter, we are excited to build on the momentum
we have created. The changing seasons reflect the evolving spirit of our school
community, and with your continued support, we are ready to tackle new
challenges and celebrate even more success.

Thank you for being part of the WHS family and for your unwavering
commitment to our students. Together, we will continue to #makeitmatter.

If you ever need anything, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

Yours in Education,
Dr. Bradford Hubbard
Principal
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KCOsdAJ6WqJ8ixYa626Bty5ajXj4-sdb/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Dv7WIYvsm8VKN1Z0xy4qU8586KHkHU99jnpAW9cFJN0/preview
https://drive.google.com/file/d/160WpDDvHbcefdJpqaefIMKtv4byWc612/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kgizemvG6vijwmFypRKVXFwAKBTWaHr4/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vNMAZs9WFsLcypmr2Gnf1e38LRkLhLHM/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kw3_EvwHNTkiI_s0b4ll8aBq5-6zjhShfG_RS7qtB34/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mnMzySATx0z363SSvBPUsxh7_brXT1Eq/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jtxvCrxDseqKT2JetNFbmgWjvNyzoTo3/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.d214.org/Page/3564
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l3nUI1RyYE66pc1fwQWiiERK_YkMc0IZ/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pgtncdlvnu1d8w1ZKodYeWS31TlTbXqg/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Jr_FzOBhB9ABVy-zE-pnCGAuLT-qwKo6/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13Bs_BQQXPT4SHQmXAXP1bcNsmcMZy6b_/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qmMeWTMJVktmmLoFV7xkru8eHJ6wkKDq/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KOwH3hjN6DhXemO_007ULe29mUrmEEle/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10uhmjcOm1yIYRF8FweCFAmW8wG3wLL4O/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1czMWs9g2W0M5F2Xo8BmVFm2W4-SOO68M/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RQDvWOGY64ko6RfvpMQ5s5T-LMxwt0_v/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zWs_ezeSIrT07Sk-0-hjcj3_6ZWvzVND/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a8FX4-wqU-E80fPQ5lH45SZycjlhVewW/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EN7aGkMScPJjsc6peKqLZD57xblC3lie/view?usp=drive_link
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https://www.d214.org/Page/3445
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qypQ-yZHt9blDqHpR5NGDq5z7FKixvly/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cemVBc0U1fTk-3iQv87Yu4Atx1IF5kja/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1c9SPP2CzAT15SI0omq8JhcbguMGeZic3QpwFWLMN2f0/preview
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jUB5-d2Ro6pdJn6-EuaOXk_1FC-03_hB/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1umT5NhrxoO1wjckfgKyeEwH5bmgPdByq/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nNvPpKQ2bWMdiYQsAYsGfm3yQg9SyBZa/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KNUVq9lCM7WrKPjuWWnfNG8nGGi7jVsO/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SpuxQfUR9n8CRDciKUPkdK76iFfxw-Fe/view?usp=drive_link

